
Using Visuals to Support Learners
with Disabilities in the School Setting

Presenters: Jen Quaranta (SE Regional ASD Coordinator) and Barb Gross (ESU 5 Behavior
Consultant)

Date: Monday, June 12, 2023

Time: 9:00 am- 3:00 pm CST

Location: Educational Service Unit # 5 (900 W Court Street, Beatrice, NE 68310)

Cost: $30 includes materials
light morning refreshments and lunch will be provided

Audience: General Education Teachers, Special Education Teachers, SLPs, administrators

Description: ‘Visual supports (VS) are concrete cues that provide information about an
activity, routine, or expectation and/or support skill demonstration (pg 129 Evidence-Based
Practices for Children, Youth, and Young Adults with Autism 2020 report).” Come explore the
variety of visual supports and how they can benefit a variety of learners, not just students with
autism. We will also discuss how to effectively implement the visuals so they can be an
effective tool for your learner.

Throughout the workshop we will have time for you to reflect on the content and make a plan
for how you will apply the information in your own setting. As time permits we will also provide
opportunities for you to begin creating the materials so you can collaborate and get feedback.
The topics we plan to explore include but not limited to

● Common visuals used to support learners with autism
● Effective use of classroom, individual, and mini-schedules to promote independence
● Types of visuals that can help promote executive functioning
● Use of video modeling to teach skills

Registration deadline is May 15th or when registration is at capacity.

To Register visit: https://www.esu5.org/events
If you need assistance with registration or have questions,

please contact Barb Gross at 402-239-4502

ASD Network Southeast Region Training

The contents of this workshop were developed under a grant from the Nebraska Department of
Education, IDEA Parts B and C from the U.S. Department of Education; however, this content
does not necessarily represent the policy of the U.S. Department of Education and you should
not assume endorsement by the Federal Government. No federal funds used for food/drinks.


